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IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING
ADMITTED UMBRELLA POLICIES IN LOUISIANA

Effective immediately, any admitted umbrella policies written in the state of
Louisiana should only be written on National Union Fire Insurance Company
of Louisiana paper (in CoverAll, company # 27). Any current policies which do
not meet this condition must be corrected upon renewal. This should be the only
company utilized for any admitted umbrella policy for a Louisiana risk.

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any additional questions, please
contact your Program Manager.
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